
I am writing in support of the  implementation of the Emma to Earl street pedestrian and cycling bridge.  
 
As a newer resident of the city I try as much as possible to walk to do my errands rather than take a car. 
However to either bike or walk along Speedvale Avenue to cross the river is not pleasant, not 
convenient and at the bridge it does feel safe. 
 
Thank you for considering my opinion. 
 
Sandra McKinnon  
 


